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Response to Comment Set C.49:  Gail A. MacDonald 

C.49-1 Please see General Response GR-1 regarding potential effects on property values. The visual 
impacts associated with Alternative 5 are discussed in Section C.15.10 of the EIR/EIS. 

C.49-2 The impacts to water quality, air quality, and noise as a result of Alternative 5 have been discussed 
in the EIR/EIS Sections C.8.10, C.2.10, and C.10.10, respectively. Please see General Response 
GR-3 regarding EMF concerns. 

C.49-3 Alternative 5 would not entail the removal of 40 homes. As discussed in Section C.9.10.2, the 
alternative alignment would be constructed across approximately 103 privately owned parcels. The 
majority of land uses that would be restricted as a result of Alternative 5 would be the erection of 
new structures within the alternative ROW. However, given that SCE has not conducted any 
engineering design or routing studies for Alternative 5, the EIR/EIS has assumed that the removal 
of one or more homes could occur. As such, Section C.9.10.2 (Impact L-3) concluded that potential 
impacts to residential land uses as a result of Alternative 5 would be significant. 

C.49.4 Vasquez Rocks Natural Area Park would be located approximately 0.8 miles west of the Alternative 
5 route, and recreational use of the area would not be affected by the Alternative 5 alignment (see 
Section C.9.10.1). However, as discussed in Section C.15.10.2 (Impact V-25), impacts to the visual 
quality of landscape views from Vasquez Rocks as a result of Alternative 5 would be significant and 
unavoidable. 

C.49-5 Your comment will be shared with the decision-makers who are reviewing the Project and 
alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the CPUC. 

C.49-6 Please see General Response GR-5 regarding noticing procedures on the Draft EIR/EIS. 

C.49-7 An alternative can only be removed from consideration in the EIR/EIS if it is infeasible or does not 
meet the stated Project objectives. On September 13, the CPUC and the Forest Service formally 
extended the public review period for the Draft EIR/EIS to October 3, 2006. 

C.49-8 Thank you for submitting your opinion on the Project. 

 


